

STEPHEN W. STUDER sstuder@berchemmoses.com

PLEASE REPLY TO MILFORD OFFICE WWW.BERCHEMMOSES.COM

January 17, 2023

VIA EMAIL

Harry B. Heller, Esq.
Heller, Heller & McCoy
736 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
<a href="mailto:hheller@hellermccoy.com">hheller@hellermccoy.com</a>

RECEIVED

2023

AND HOLD OF PARTMENT

Dear Harry,

The purpose of this letter is to request clarification from you regarding the additional testing and analysis being done by your client to address concerns that the proposed development will have a significant adverse effect upon the wetlands and water course on my client's property, in particular the drinking water reservoir. Additionally, I ask that you provide me both with a description of the additional testing and analysis being done and the date you expect to provide a report to the IWWC and my client. Obviously, my client (and, presumptively the agency as well) will need (and are entitled to) a reasonable period of time to review the new information in order to understand and comment upon it.

To that end, I request that your client provide all new materials at least two full weeks before the continued public hearing, i.e. on or before January 24, 2023.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Very truly yours,

Stephen W. Studer

c: Ledyard IWWC

75 BROAD STREET MILFORD, CT 06460 TELEPHONE (203) 783-1200 FACSIMILE (203) 878-2235